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21st October 2022 

 

RE: Children in Need 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

This year Children in Need is on Friday, 18th November. 

 

The School Council have been meeting to discuss ways in which we can celebrate this day as a school.  

They have decided that they would like children to come to school dressed in their pyjamas!  

 

This year’s theme is mental health and making sure children feel happy and supported so what better way 
to relax and feel comfortable then in your favourite pjs and dressing gowns! 

 

As well as dressing up, The School Council have decided to hold the following competitions:  

- Design and make your own Pudsey/Blush ears.  

- Draw/design a third bear that could join Pudsey and Blush and give him/her a name.  

 

Bring your designs into school on the day of Children in Need and one winner will be chosen for each 

competition from EYFS, KS1, Lower KS2 and Upper KS2 and they will receive a prize.   

 

In the lead up to this, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £1 which can be donated directly to 

BBC Children in Need.  You can donate by clicking here:  https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 

 

If your child has any questions about this day, please encourage them to speak to a School Council 

representative or alternatively contact the school office.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Upton & The School Council  

 

 

https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/

